
 
 

  

  

 

 

 

 

   

  

 

  

 

  

  

   

  

 

 

 

  

  

  

  

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Staff Council President’s Report 

Board of Trustees – Committee of the Whole 

Friday, February 1, 2019 

Prepared By 

Stephen Lunna, Staff Council President 

Staff Council 

Happy New Year to the Board of Trustees.  I am confident that the new year will bring a 

continued dedication to making the University of Vermont a world class organization and a top 

choice of students, faculty and staff. 

It has been a busy first semester for Staff Council.  The Compensation, Benefits and Budget 

(CBB) Committee finalized the FY2020 Non-Represented Staff Salary recommendation.  We 



    

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

We are also working on a plan to re-envision the Outreach Committee that has struggled to 

maintain interest over the last few years.  We are still in the very early stages of this process and 

are working to identify a new name and mission statement. 

On behalf of Staff Council and the Non-represented Staff at UVM, I want to thank you for your 

time and effort to the University. 


